
 

 

                  

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
BULLETIN #:  250410-047-I 

DATE:  April 10, 2025 

TO:  OMHA Associations; OMHA Leagues 

CC:  OMHA Board; OMHA Convenors 

FROM:  Virginia Jacobsen – Manager, Membership Services 

SUBJECT: PERMISSION TO SKATE – JUNIOR HOCKEY 

 
 
The OMHA has granted blanket permission for all eligible players registered in the OMHA during the 
2024-25 season to try out and attend player evaluation camps with any Junior team under the jurisdiction 
of the Ontario Hockey Association (OHA) and Northern Ontario Hockey Association (NOHA) for the 2025-
26 season. 
 
The Junior Permission to Skate (PTS) is no longer required. Please advise any player requesting a Junior 
PTS that it is no longer required and Junior clubs have been notified of this direction via their respective 
governing bodies. 
 
Please contact the OMHA Office should you have any questions or require additional clarification. 
 
 
 
 


